
Mike i. Molina

From: Josh Jerman R <josh@hawaiilife.com>
Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 8:39 AM
To: Mike J. Moina
Subject: Appointment of P’anning Director, GET1
Attachments: Michele Chouteau McLean etter.pdf

Dear GET Chair Molina,

Please find attached a letter of support for the appointment of Michele Chouteau McLean for Maui County Planning
Director,

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Josh J5inis, R (BiORer)

808283.2222 Fax: 8003063316
Josh(hawaiilife.com HLtcom www.JoshJerman.com

HL1 is a specia[ division of Hawai’i Life ReaL Estate Brokers, RB-19928
Hawaii Life is an Exctusive Affiliate of Christie’s Internationat Real Estate,



Josh Jerman

January 19, 2019

Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Re: Appointment of Planning Director, GET1

Dear Maui County Council’s Governance, Ethics and Transparency Committee,

I am writing in support of Michele Chouteau McLean’s appointment as Maui
County Planning Director,

I have known Michele personally for a numerous of years and know that she is a
smart and ethical person. She is very capable and experienced in her field and
would be an asset as the Planning Director for the County. She has also served
as the Deputy Planning Director for years and has been appointed the Planning
Director until the end of the year.

I would like to thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. If you
have any questions or concerns please feet free to contact me at (808) 283-
2222.

Sincerely.

Josh Jerman

36 Laa Kea Place ww Haiku, Hawaii 96708 w (808) 283.2222


